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July 22, 1993

Dr. Charles Ryrie
3310 Fairmount, 5D
Dallas, Texas 75201

Dear Charles:

On a recent trip, I had the opportunity to listen to the tape of your sermon
at Philadelphia College of Bible on February 8. It was a blessing and a
motivation for me. Thank you for your research, and as always, your clear
presentation. You know, of course, that I keep in touch with Wes and the
rest of the family. He has greatly enjoyed having your association with

P. C. B. and finds your teaching not only a great help to the students but
your personal presence an encouragement to him. That has allowed me to
keep with your activities.

This is simply a letter of appreciation for your caring scholarship over so
many years and another expression of gratitude for your teaching when I
was an undergraduate student.

God bless!

Cordially,

e
Richard J. Stanislaw
President
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